
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 3/20/2024 3:34:35 PM

First name: Stephen

Last name: Schombel

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Thank you for extending the Carlton Ridge RNA, and for retaining  recommended wilderness for the

South Fork of Lolo Creek. Lolo Peak and the Carlton Lake Basin area should also be wilderness. These would fit

in with any future wilderness along the Great Burn. Since there was a landslide, there is no longer a jeep trail to

Carlton Lakes. There should not be snowmobiles or other motorized use in this area.  


